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my deerimr. Doernerzi

I have read carefully your letter of July 14 and the
enclosed copies of correspondence in connection with the
appeal of your efficiency rating of "Fair" for the rating
year 1941.

I have today designated a committee composed of
Assistant Secretary Chapman, as chairman; Mr. Stephen.Raushene
bush, Division of Power; and Mrs. J; Atwood Meuldings Director
of Personnel, to review the rating. As soon as a report has
been:made to me, you will be advised of the finding.

Sincerely yours,

(Sad) .Herold L. Ickes

Secretary of the Interior.
Mr. H. A. Doerner, T L

Bureau of Mines,
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